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The Hon Judi Moylan MP
Chair
Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Moylan,

DEFENCE FORCE SCHOOL OF SIGNALS REDEVELOPMENT -
SUPPLEMENTARY SUBMISSION

I would like to take the opportunity to provide a supplementary submission in response to the
Department of Environment and Heritage Australian Greenhouse Office submission "Re:
Defence Force School of Signals Redevelopment Simpson Barracks, Watsonia, Victoria"
dated 12 January 2007 (enclosure 1 refers).

I thank the Department of Environment and Heritage Australian Greenhouse Office for their
comments on this project, and acknowledge the excellent working relationship between
Defence and the Australian Greenhouse Office. At the request of the Australian Greenhouse
Office, Defence proposes to utilise adequate electricity and water metering for reporting and
management of the facilities. Defence will continue to update the Australian Greenhouse
Office as to the progress of the works, especially with regard to the commissioning of the
energy efficiency measures.

Yours sincerely

eral Infrastructure Asset Development

Jan 2007

Enclosure:
1. Department of Environment and Heritage Australian Greenhouse Office submission "Re:
Defence Force School of Signals Redevelopment Simpson Barracks, Watsonia, Victoria"
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